
Exhibition Evening 
We invite you to our annual exhibition evening being held on Monday 17th July from 6.30pm.  

 
 
Classrooms will be open for children to show parents their work from 
this academic year as well as viewing work they will be doing in the next 
year group. 
 
 

Be entertained by our wonderful musical performances taking place in the hall. 

 
There will be a café in the dining room where year 6 waiters and waitresses will serve 
refreshments. 
 
Bring along your purse or wallet so you can pay for and order an original 
framed piece of art work, displayed in the dining room art gallery.  These 
fabulous works of art were created by your children during their animal 
enrichment week and are well worth the £5 price tag! Framed pictures will be 
sent home by the end of term. Any money raised will be added to the NST 
fund.  

   

 
Sports Afternoon 

 
On Tuesday 18th July we will be holding our sports afternoon.  The children may come to 
school in their PE kits.  If your child has a coloured top matching that of their house team they 
are permitted to wear it.  If not, they can wear their normal white PE T-shirt. 
If you would like to support your child during this afternoon do feel free to join us on the 
playground from 1. 30. 
Do keep an eye on the website in case we have to cancel at the last minute because of the 
weather. 

 

 


